M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 4, 2017
RE:
Approval of School Fees, Admissions Fees, Transcript Fee and Meal Prices for 2017-2018 school year.
The Fees Committee met on Wednesday, March 29.  The committee has recommended changes and they are highlighted on the attached fees schedules.


The meal prices for the 2017-2018 school year will be reduced 25 cents.

Elementary Schedule – Preschool fees was reduced to 50% of the General Instructional Fee.

Middle School Schedule: 

1. The Instrument Rental Fee was increased to $30 from $24 to help cover the repair/maintenance of instruments.

2. Music Fee was increased to $10 from $3 to help cover costs of instructional materials such as sheet music.

3. Dance Team was added with Cheerleading Fee.

High School Schedule:

1. The Instrument Rental Fee was increased to $30 from $24 to help cover the repair/maintenance of instruments.

2. Chorus Fee was moved under Course Fees rather than under Participation Fee.

3. Dance Team was added with Cheerleading Fee.

4. The Parking Fee was revised to show that free/reduced status does not apply to parking fee.

5. Addition of a Workbook Fee, if one is provided to students.

The committee members were:  Barbara Kincaid, Kathy Gutwiller, Maria Brown, Linda Schild, Deanna Cheek, Stephanie Hagerty, Ed Massey, Matt Turner.
I recommend the board approve the fees and meal prices for the 2017-2018
school year, as presented
Eric McArtor




Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
